
 

College Representative Report 
 
Per the College Representative Code of Procedure Policy 018, each college pair is responsible 
for submitting one report and updates to the Cabinet Chair 72-hours before the cabinet meeting.  
Reports should cover college announcements, updates and speak to the following questions. 
 
College: Health & Human Services Date: 

9/27/18______________ 

Representative Name(s): Rashad Freeman & Jocelyn Vargas  

I. How did you complete your specific duties during this period in relation to the ASI 
policy? Please provide detail regarding the project(s) are you currently working 
on?  
We met with Lauren from the Health Center to see how we as reps can 
collaborate for Alcohol Awareness week. We discussed potentially tabling at the 
event. In addition we want to provide some raffles. For the most part Lauren has 
everything planned but we are grateful for the opportunity to be part of this 
event and establish avenues of communication between the health center and 
us. 
 
 

 
II. What did you learn during this biweekly period? Do you have any comments or 

concerns that ASI can follow up on?    
As of now our only concern is we haven’t yet been able to have classroom 
presentations due to no correspondence from the professor we contacted. So 
we will send a follow up and if there is no response we will try hosting other 
classroom presentations with other professors. 
 
 
 

III. What are your goals for the upcoming semester? 
We will be meeting with the department chair of Kinesiology to address the Food 
Science program during commencement. We are also hoping to meet with our 
Dean and Associate Dean to see how we can work together this year. 
 
 
 

IV. How do you plan on helping resolve issues that constituents have? 



 

The example above of the Kinesiology department not addressing the Food 

Science program at commencement is one that we are currently working on. 

We will meet with the department chair to see how this can be addressed.  In 

addition both Rashad and I will be sitting in the HHS IRA and advocating for 

student funds to be used appropriately within our College. 
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